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I am deeply concerned about the lack of transparency by the developer on the level of affordability
of the units being brought into Skyway.

I am a 15 year resident of Skyway with a child who resides and has been attending school in
Skyway. We also have a creek that runs right across our backyard, undoubtedly fed by water closer
to the proposed development site. We need better information on the level of contamination that is
potentially getting into our water - both drinking and waterways. The proximity of this site is too
close to homes, schools, and public access areas to treat this lightly. Our kids and families deserve
safe, affordable housing and water.


